
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 22-23 29 Date issued: 13 March 2023 

Subject AG Recruitment licence 

Question(s): 

Please ask permission to ask whether the government has revoked the AgRecruitment 

Ltd license.  if so, can I ask for the replacement operator information because I still want 

to work through the program again. 

 

Response: 

The GLAA is not responsible for the Seasonal Worker Scheme, as such you may wish to 

contact the UK Visa and Immigration team directly through the Home Office at 

foirequests@homeoffice.gov.uk.  

 

The GLAA publicly publishes information about who holds a GLAA licence online here: 
https://glass.gla.gov.uk/pr/s/.  

 

Under our Duty to Assist (section 16 of the FOIA), we would advise you to visit 

www.gov.uk/guidance/seasonal-work-on-farms-guidance-for-workers#where-to-look-for-

jobs to find out more. 
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